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TO : Attorney EMELYNE V. TALABIS
Director
DENR - Land Management Bureau

FROM - The ADMINISTRATOR
National Mapping and Resource Information Authority

SUBJECT : REQUEST OF MR. JOJO JOSON, GENERAL MANAGER,
BAIANI FOUNDATION FOR NATIONWIDE BARANGAY
BOUNDARIES IN SHAPEFILE FORMAT TO BE USED
FOR RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT OF THE
FORESTRY OF THE COUNTRY

DATE : APE 14 2023

1. Respectfully endorsed for your appropriate action is the request letter (copy
attached) from General Manager Jojo Joson of BaiAni Foundation dated 20
March 2023, requesting for the above-cited subject

2. Kindly coordinate directly with the requesting party, furnishing this office a copy
of the action taken.
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Dear, Usec. Tiangco;

Ecological Greetings!

BaiAni Foundation, a non-profit organization based in Intellectual Property Technology Business
Management Building, Davac Oriental State University, Mati City, is interested in obtaining ali

barangay boundaries in the Philippines.

As an organization that promotes forest conservation and provides support to various
communities, we are in need of reliable barangay-level data. This is for the research and
development of our forestry. We will be needing this in a shapefile format.

in order to proceed with this, we would like to ask for your confirmation and assistance
regarding our request. We would greatly appreciate your help.

For confirmation and queries, kindly contact our Forester, Juan Enrigue Macaraig, via his email
at juanenrigue.macaraig@baiani.org or contact number 09386189098.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Jojo Joson
General Managei
BaiAni Foundation
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